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School teachers work with LHCb

Over the last two weeks 37 school teachers from all over the world have been visiting
CERN to participate in the High School Teachers program.

During their stay they have been able to attend physics lectures with the summer
students, explore the site and experiments, and have had the chance to go down to see
the LHCb detector. One of the teachers, Juliana, even wrote a blog about her time at
CERN (see http://julianaatcern.blogspot.com/)

The group also had the chance to participate in some projects around CERN, and LHCb
were lucky enough to have 4 teachers joining us to help us with our outreach work in
schools.

We met to discuss possible classroom demonstrations, and their view of what
information would be useful for teachers before school groups come to visit. Meeting
some of the summer students was particularly interesting for the teachers, as they were
all keen to get more of their students studying physics at university and believe
students at school need more awareness of what physicists do on a day to day basis.

We would like to thank them all for helping us, and wish them all the best with teaching
next years students all about CERN and the LHC.
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